AnnMarie

Foundation, Inc

June 18, 2025

Dear School District of Boyceville:

Enclosed is the $1,821.00 check from the AnnMarie Foundation for the purpose of book series,
binders, LED light cart for seed starting.

While we value your work, please do NOT add the AnnMarie Foundation to your mailing list.

Information about this grant and its purpose is included in the grant acceptance agreement that
your organization signed prior to this check being issued. If you can’t find the original copy but
would like another copy for reference, feel free to email info@annmariefoundation.org.

Your thank you letter can be directed to the AnnMarie Foundation. Please mail your letter to
AnnMarie Foundation, c/o ECCF at 306 S. Barstow St. Suite 104, Eau Claire, W1 54701. You can
also email it to me if you prefer at info@annmariefoundation.org.

We would be grateful for any photos, stories, etc. that you could send for possible use on the
AnnMarie Foundation website, Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks, and
congratulations on your grant!

Sincerely,
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Christina Johnson
AnnMarie Foundation

AnnMarie Foundation is a regional affiliate fund of the Eau Claire Community Foundation
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